
Our FLL Chapter meets the second Saturday of the month, usually for lunch.  We choose 

great restaurants all around the county, but occasionally invade our members' homes.  One 

of our members, Bev Raposa, is a survivor of the crash of FLT 401.  She has spoken to the 

new Flight Attendant classes of the New Eastern, and exemplifies the spirit of the "Old 
Eastern".   

 

The last Friday of the month, we attend the " 9 Muses Creativity Cafe", which is sponsored 

by the Mental Health Association and has become our chosen charity.   

http://www.9musesartcenter.org/home.html 

 

We are so happy to be able to support them in their efforts to conquer their various 

illnesses.  We also bring toiletries for their folks, as they cannot get them with food stamps, 

and bundle up toys for their little ones at Christmas time. 

 

Come join us and enjoy the camaraderie and Eastern Airlines memories.  Please contact 

fllsilverliners@yahoo.com and we will get in touch with you. 

http://www.9musesartcenter.org/home.html


Fort Lauderdale Chapter has its own 

Facebook Page...and what fun they have! 


